
 

 

 

 

To:  All PCPs   

From: Provider Relations   

Date:           May 5, 2023 

Subject: New COVID- 19 Vaccine Status Alerts Added to the Provider Portal  

 

The federal Covid-19 Public Health Emergency is ending, and vaccination remains our best defense against the 

COVID-19 virus. We have added additional information to our COVID-19 Vaccine Roster and a special alert 

about Members’ vaccine status. 

In the Rosters on the secure Provider Portal, scroll to COVID-19 Vaccine to see a 

complete list of Members and their current vaccination status.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When verifying Member eligibility, an alert will appear advising whether a COVID-19 vaccination or booster is 

needed. This presents an opportunity to administer the Covid-19 vaccine or refer the Member to a vaccine site. 

Vaccines.gov provides a complete list of Covid-19 vaccination locations. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for partnering with us to provide optimal care to our Members. 

 

All communications sent by IEHP can be found at: www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 

email ProviderServices@iehp.org 
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